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B A S E D  O N  P S A L M  1 2 8

G U I D E  U S  I N
Y O U R  W A Y S

Lord, Help me walk in Your ways
today. When I feel lost or unsure,
 Show me the next step. Remind me
that You are near.

Bless my work, Whether it’s school,
chores, or helping others. Give me
strength to do what is right. Help
me use my time well.

Be with my family and friends. Let
our words be kind and our hearts
open. Help us listen, forgive, and
care for each other. Bring peace
into our homes.

Teach me to trust You in small
things. Help me notice the good
around me. Fill my days with
purpose and joy, Even when life is
hard.

Thank You for walking with me.
Thank You for the people You place
in my life. Help me live with love,
And bring peace wherever I go.

young-catholics.com young-catholics.com

B A S E D  O N  P S A L M  1 2 8

G U I D E  U S  I N
Y O U R  W A Y S

Lord, Help me walk in Your ways
today. When I feel lost or unsure,
 Show me the next step. Remind me
that You are near.

Bless my work, Whether it’s school,
chores, or helping others. Give me
strength to do what is right. Help
me use my time well.

Be with my family and friends. Let
our words be kind and our hearts
open. Help us listen, forgive, and
care for each other. Bring peace
into our homes.

Teach me to trust You in small
things. Help me notice the good
around me. Fill my days with
purpose and joy, Even when life is
hard.

Thank You for walking with me.
Thank You for the people You place
in my life. Help me live with love,
And bring peace wherever I go.

B A S E D  O N  P S A L M  1 2 8

G U I D E  U S  I N
Y O U R  W A Y S

Lord, Help me walk in Your ways
today. When I feel lost or unsure,
 Show me the next step. Remind me
that You are near.

Bless my work, Whether it’s school,
chores, or helping others. Give me
strength to do what is right. Help
me use my time well.

Be with my family and friends. Let
our words be kind and our hearts
open. Help us listen, forgive, and
care for each other. Bring peace
into our homes.

Teach me to trust You in small
things. Help me notice the good
around me. Fill my days with
purpose and joy, Even when life is
hard.

Thank You for walking with me.
Thank You for the people You place
in my life. Help me live with love,
And bring peace wherever I go.

https://young-catholics.com/
https://young-catholics.com/
https://young-catholics.com/
https://young-catholics.com/

